
                                                                                                                                                                                                     

Headlands Community Primary School 
Oak Tree Lane, Haxby, York. YO32 2YH 

Telephone/Fax: 01904762356 
Email:headlands.primary@york.gov.uk 

 
Wednesday 28th June 

 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Ref: Y6 End of Year Celebration to Ten Pin Bowling  
 

To celebrate the end of Year 6, and the children’s time at Headlands, we have organised a visit to Ten 

Pin at Clifton Moor. The visit will take place on the morning of Monday 17th July in school time. We 

will be leaving school after the children have registered, so they do not need to be in school any earlier 

than normal, and they will need to come in school uniform as usual. Lunch arrangements will also 

happen as usual; all children will be back in school for most of their regular lunchtime with Year 5.  

 

The cost of this visit for each child, including transport and games at Ten pin bowling, is £9.90. Please 
arrange the payment and give permission for your child to participate in the Year 6 visit to Ten pin 
bowling via the School money. The deadline for both payment and consent is Wednesday 5th July. 
 
The school Charging and Remissions Policy (available on the school website) states that while no child 
would be excluded from an activity on the basis of cost, we do rely on contributions from parents for 
many of the ‘extra experiences’ provided by school and we are grateful for the level of support we 
receive. If circumstances arise that insufficient funds have been collected, then as a school, we would 
need to cancel the visit and the transport. Please respond by the deadline.  
 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
The Y5/6 Team 
 


